
 

                                                       GREENSVILLE SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING  

November 13th, 2023  

Time: 6:30 pm-7:30 pm                                                Location:Library  

Co-Chairs Greensville School: Kathy Nuttall & Kelley Bristow  

Secretaries & Communication: Caroline Wilson  

Principal: Jennifer Miscas  

Staff Representative: Tanya Sanders  

Community Rep: Anne Campbell  

Rural Rep: Katherin Hamstra  

Home & School Rep: Kathy Nuttall  

School Council Parent Members  Ewa Poon, Amanda Andrews, Linda Van Pelt, Donna Gerritsen, Marissa 
Taylor, Steve Smillie, Cheryl-Lyn Milani, Rowena Pryce, Jen Brooker, Bronte McVea 

A G E N D A  

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board acknowledges our presence on ancestral Anishinaabe and 

Haudenosaunee Confederacy land as determined by the Dish with One Spoon treaty. The intent of this agreement is 

for all nations sharing this territory to do so responsibly, respectfully and sustainably in perpetuity. We respect the 

longstanding relationships with the local Indigenous communities, the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and 

the Six Nations of the Grand River.  

1. Call to Order/Welcome  

2. Approval of Minutes completed via email (10-24-23) 

3. Approval of Agenda  

4. Principal's report – Jennifer Miscas  

5. Staff's Report – Tanya Sanders  

6. Millgrove update - Donna Gerritsen  

7. Home & School Update – Kathy Nuttall  

8. Sub- committee for Greensville Parent Council By-Laws: Kathy, Marissa, Jennifer, Rowena  
9. Sub- committee for Fundraising: Kelley, Cheryl, Anne + need 1 more 

10.  Chocolate Fundraiser 

11. Jennifer will update on where the fundraising money will be spent.  

12. Options for Pro-Grant. Family Math Night, Movie Night, Adult Education night with Aubry Noronha - a poll will 
be sent to families to vote. 
12. Financials 

 

Adjournment  

*Reminder: As a Green initiative, we will no longer be printing the Agenda or Minutes. Please review prior to the 
meeting, or print off your own copies for reference. Thank you! 


